
Charter Review Committee

City of Sunnyvale

Notice and Agenda

5:00 PMThursday, July 3, 2025

Meeting Canceled

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

Notice is hereby given that the regular meeting of the Charter Review Committee 

scheduled for Thursday, July 3, 2025 in the Redwood Conference Room, 456 W. 

Olive Avenue, Sunnyvale, CA has been canceled.

The next regular Charter Review Committee meeting is scheduled for Thursday, 

August 7, 2025 at 5 p.m. in the Redwood Conference Room, 456 W. Olive Avenue, 

Sunnyvale, CA.

For questions, contact the City of Sunnyvale City Clerk's Office at 408-730-7483.

Posted 6/26/2025

Page 1 City of Sunnyvale Printed on 6/26/2025


